
July 2018 Activities 

There was no Base meeting in July but we held two outstanding activities. 

On July 4th, we entered a unit in the Dale City Fourth of July Parade. We could muster only four participants 

(Base CDR Chuck Martin, COB Mike Varone, Past Base CDR Howard Chatham, and Tim Oliver – NSL ED). Our 

VCDR George Wallace was represented too as we used his klaxon during the parade.  

 

Later in the day we receive a surprise when we learned that we had been awarded the trophy for the best 

color/honor guard unit.  

 



On July 14th we held our annual informal dining out at Kilroy’s Restaurant in Springfield VA. We had 25 folks 

attending (Brian and Pat Haller, Howard and Cathy Chatham, Tim Oliver and Ginger Haskell, Steve and Debbie 

Bishop, Mickey and Ruth Garverick, George and Penny Wallace, Mike and Mary Lou Naughton, Joe and Marie 

Phoenix, Bill and Linda Clement, Delbert and Linda Ennis and guest Cindy Bayko, Chuck Martin, Al Anceravage, 

Bob Glover, and Ray Stone). 

                           

 



After the dinner, Mickey Garverick presented Bob Glover with a certificate commemorating the 50th anniversary 

of the  Vietnam War as well as other memorabilia. Bob was the only one in attendance that had actually served 

in theater during the war.  

 


